

80/90 North Street Belfast BT1 1LD

Tel: 028 9026 2437

Email: cheryl.lamont@pbni.gsi.gov.uk

Web: www.pbni.org.uk

18 April 2014

The Committee Clerk Room 242 Parliament Buildings Ballymiscaw Stormont Belfast BT4 3XX

Dear Ms Darrah

RE: SUBMISSION OF EVIDENCE REGARDING LEGAL AID AND CORONERS' COURT BILL

Further to your correspondence dated 4 April 2014, I wish to advise that the Probation Board for Northern Ireland does not intend to submit any written evidence in respect of the above draft legislation, including the provision proposed by the Attorney General.

Yours sincerely

Cheryl Lamont

(Acting) Director of Probation

